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Desert Quail Tolers 
An affiliated Chapter of the Society of Decorative Painters  

 http://www.desertquailtolers.com/    

Chapter #99204 Established 1991 

PRESIDENTS MESSSAGE—Janet Mitchell 
        President—Janet Mitchell 

                 760-244-5669 

     janet.mitchell@hesperiausd.org 

1st. VP’s—Sue Clark/Lynda McLain 

760-868-2127/lyndamclain@yahoo.com 

760-961-9437/oldtrails@verizon.net                                                                         

 2nd VP– Deb Ramo 

 760-843-1066/  ramowmdeb@verizon.net 

   Secretary/Fair—Jane Haggard 

     760-868-2246/ jsjems1@verizon.net 

         Treasurer—Cathy Duke 

      760-646-1446/ cduke5@outlook.com 

    Newsletter/Summer Seminar                         

 Beth Murena 

   760-953-2872/etminav@gmail.com 

           Ways and Means/                   

 

            Sunshine/Sarah Vogel 

                 760-947– 2664 

       faithhesperia@verizon.net                                          

Welcome/ Dorothy Patton 

                 760-240-9330 

            dotpatton@aol.com                                                 

Awards/ Holiday Boutique 

                Becky Bolding 

760-247-2285/ beckysart@msn.com 

            Rosanne Scholey 

626-379-3771/ 

     Education/Diana Van Riel 

               760-240-0068 

         dees55@verizon.net 

     Quail Eggs/ Belinda Leighton 

                   760-985-8381 

         binha017@yahoo.com 

        Charites / Sue Clark 

                760-961-9437 

          oldtrails@verizons.net 

    Holiday Raffle/ Judy Mountjoy 

                 760-244-1651 

     thecatdidit2003@yahoo.com 

October Paint Month/ Pat De La Pena 

                    760-949-3991 

             patandsalsvl@aol.com 

Easter Egg Exchange/Debbie Ragains 

                   760-247-0020 

            bbw92308@aol.com 

       Web Site/ Carol Whitton 

                760-248-3529 

           whit4kids@aol.com 

Hospitality/ DeDe Deschenes                                

 760-967-1562  

marydorothyd@hotmail.com 

     Sandy Lee/760-247-3985 

         DNS9173@aol.com 

Christmas Party/ DedeDeschenes 

Paula Maldonado/ 760-961-2167 

 

 

 

Wasn’t Becky Albecke’s class fun? It looked like everyone just about finished it –

even me! Mine is waiting to be varnished.  

We had some past members at the February meeting –Donna Minnick , who has 

been not painting for quite a few years decided to start up again and also rejoined. 

Carolyn Simmons also came to the meeting and Roseann Scholey, who has always 

been a member but lived in Duarte, is now living up here so she will be attending or 

meetings all the time now. We also had a couple of ‘newbees’ Kim Katich was 

brought by Belinda and plans on joining us and also Lynda brought her sister, There-

sa Stone. 

Sue Clark passed out water bottles for the members to fill up with loose change to 

donate to “Relay for Life” so please bring to the April meeting. 

Wasn’t Vegas fun? I did try to conservatively shop this year – really I did – to many 

great deals and lots of cute stuff. Where were my friends to stop me? If you haven’t 

had the chance to go to the Creative Painting convention in Las Vegas try and go 

next year. They have wonderful classes and a nice trade show with lots of make-it 

and take-it’s and lots of new books and patterns. 

In March Lynda McClain is teaching a darling pot painted like a basket of flowers-

perhaps an early Mother’s Day gift for mom, be sure to sign up by emailing  Sue 

Clark or Lynda McClain. 

Beth will be sending out pictures of possible classes for the Rosemary West Semi-

nar soon for you to vote on.  Rosemary is a wonderful teacher and this will be a 

great learning experience for you to learn new techniques.   

See you at the March meeting. 
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Ways and Means 

DQT is in desperate need of a Ways and Means Chairman(s). Ways and Means is the chapter’s way to raise 

money for our monthly rent and other assorted things DQT does throughout the year. You would not have 

to store a bunch of stuff if you did not want to but could make up a list and ask members to donate each 

month, you can organize it any way you want., make it your own. 

Until we get a chairman for Ways and Means, I am looking for donations for this month’s raffle. If anyone 

would like to donate a painted item, a gift basket, a gift card please let me know and bring it to the March 24th 

meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quail Egg 

Well we lost another one.. Belinda is off on her way to a new job and can no longer do Quail 

Eggs.  If you would like to help out we would love to have you join us.  

EASTER EGG EXCHANGE 

 

Reminder: We have our Egg Exchange this month, please bring your Beautiful 

eggs in.  Your eggs must be 90% painted .   

If you received an Egg from the chapter,  and you did not paint or return it you will be re-

sponsible for the cost of the egg. 

Debbie Ragains 
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DQT has chosen to support the Wounded Warrior Program again this year.  I will be collecting donations at each chapter 

meeting.  Please help this year by being prepared to donate at least $1.00 every month toward this worthy cause.  My  

personal goal is to donate $5.00 at each meeting. I believe this is a small price to pay for the gift these brave men and women 

 have give to us. Who have given to us.. Our Freedom.. won by the courage they still show.   

At the March meeting we will also be distributing water bottles for the breast cancer walk.  Please take one and  

collect dimes or any change to support breast cancer.  We will be turning all of these in to Beth in April before the Relay for Life.  

  Thank you for your support in the past and your anticipated positive response this . 

   Sue Clark 

   DQT Charity Chair 2015 

CHARITY 2015 

WOUNDED WARRIOR PROJECT—Sue Clark 
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St, Patrick’s Day 

Pot Luck 
Dede Deschenes—760-967-1562 

Sandy Lee—760-247-3985 
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REMINDER!!! 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING IS  

March 24, 2015 

SAVE THE DATE! 

AUGUST 28 & 29, 2015 

DQT SUMMER SEMINAR 

With 

ROSEMARY WEST 

March Project 

Teacher: Lynda Mc Lain 

(760) 868-2127 

Basket Full of Daisy’s 
American Deco Art Paints: 

          Hauser Dark Green          Cadmium Yellow 

Hauser Light Green    Lamp Black 

Brunt Umber               Snow White     

Diox Purple      Raw Sienna 

Brushes: 1/2” flat, #3  Round, #4 Filbert 

 

Please call  to reserve your spot:  

Lynda McLain—760-868-2127 

or 

Sue Clark—760-961-9437 

Sneak Peek:  Next Months Project 

Teacher:  

Ina Zentner 
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SIGN UPS 

NOW BING 

ACCEPTED 
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SIGN UPS 

NOW BING 

ACCEPTED 

 

Membership……Deb Ramo 

Board Meeting 

April 7, 2015 

@6 pm 

 

RSVP to  

Sue Clark 

10329 Wilmington Lane 

Apple Valley, 

760-961-9437 
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                                                                                        Desert Quail Tolers 

                                                                                    Membership Application  

Name : ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City:_________________________________________ State: ________________________ Zip: _________________ 

Phone: _______________________________________ Birth Date: _________________________________________ 

E-Mail: __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Spouse: _______________________________________ SDP Membership #: ___________________________________ 

Make checks payable to Desert Quail Tolers for $15.00 annual dues.  You are also required to join the Society of Decorative Painters; those 

dues are $50.00 per year. You can download the application for SDP at www.decorative painters.org or obtain a copy for Deb Ramo. 

Make out your checks to Desert Quail Tolers:  Mail all payments to     Deb Ramo 

                                       P.O. Box 2264 

                             Helendale, CA. 92342 

To contact me: ramowmdeb@verizon.net 

Welcome 
 Donna Minnick, email:  donna.minnick@hesperiausd.org 

 NOTE TO MEMBERS:  New 2015 Directory will be 

handed out at next general meeting,  I will also be asking 

to see your SDP 2015 Membership card – so please 

bring them and be ready!    Please be sure to email me 

any changes (phone, address, email, cell) 

  

Membership to date – 58 awesome wonderful  

painters!!!! 

 Debbie Ramo 

DQT Membeship 

760-843-1066 / cell:  760-668-0766 

Email:  ramowmdeb@verizon.net 

  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

----------------------- 
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Those who could use a little Sunshine this month are…..  

Fran Ouimette  

Penny Borchmann  

Pat Shaffer 

Joanne Tucker 

Barbara Underwood 3/2 

Sarah Vogel 3/3 

Deb Ramo 3/10 

JoAnn Stanton 3/14 

DianaVanRiel 3/22 

Pat Spencer 3/25 
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  Our new Web site is up and running,  Thank you to  

   Carol Whitton for doing a Fantastic  Job.   

                       Our web address is as follows: 

              http://www.desertquailtolers.com 

 If you have any question regarding the web site, contact 

          Carol at whit4kids@aol.com or 760-954-6533 

Chris Haughey Designs         Diana Van Reil 

Postale Tissue Wrap...possibilities in a box! 

If you haven’t played with the new Postale Tissue Wrap, you are missing out! I am not sure what is is made 

of , however, the opaque tissue it is thin yet strong, it can be crinkled yet won’t crease (this means if it get 

crumpled, it won’t be ruined), it can be torn straight or random pieces, it stores in a convenient box with a 

handy tear edge.  Each box contains a strip 12 inches wide by 15 feet long, so there is plenty for any project. 

To use the tissue as a base, adhere it directly onto a surface with decoupage.  My favorite is Deco Art’s  

DecouPage Matte. Following manufacturer’s directions, simply apply a layer on the surface, place tissue, 

smooth to remove any wrinkles of bubbles and immediately apply a topcoat over tissue to seal.  To use an 

accent, cut or tear pieces to decoupage onto the project.   These pieces can be used as borders, accents or 

highlights.  Glazing can be added to tone down or mute the design to coordinate and bring it together.  Add 

shading around the edges for a cohesive look.  Stencil over tip with paint or texture for interest.  The border 

design in the photo was created using Media Modeling Paste and Gothic Layering Stencil.  The possibilities 

are endless. 
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Your Holiday Boutique will be October 23 and 24, so mark your  

calendar.  We need more painters in our boutique so start now to  

paint and you will be surprised how quickly you will fill a table.  

Or half a table!!  It’s fun and you can make a little money too.  You 

do not have to be there  except to set-up and take down (I will 

be happy to do it if you need 

 help or can’t be  there, just make arrangements before).  It’s always wonderful to  

see everything all of  you have painted and made.  We accept all kinds of hand crafted items so 

anything  you paint or make-just make two.  One to keep and one to sell. It’s a great  

way to shop for the holidays also, we always need buyers.  It will be held at the Community  

Church at Jess Ranch on Apple Valley Rd. in Apple Valley.  Tables are $35 for two days  

for members plus 10% of sales.  Hope you will plan on joining us this year.  If you have  

questions call Becky at 760-247-2285. 

FUN STARTS HERE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Fair Book are in! 

I will have them in at our meeting.  I hope you are working 

hard to get some pieces painted to enter.  It doesn't matter 

if you are a beginner or Novice (painted 3 years or less.  

Intermediate (have painted 4-9 years), Advanced (painter who 

has painted 10 years or more) Professional( a person who does 

decorative painting a s something other then a hobby). 

We want to have a nice big exhibit so that people can see the 

many different items we can paint.  You can enter by computer

(you will need to use your credit card to pay for the entry 

fee) or I will have books and entry forms available at the 

March Meeting.  Entries must be in by April 17 and will cost 

you $2.00 per entry. 

You will need to bring your entries to the fair grounds on 

Fri., May 1 (2-7) or Sat., May 2 (10-4). 

The Theme for the fair is the ‘FUN STARTS HERE’ 

Let’s show them some beautiful painted pieces. 

If you have any questions, I can be reached at  

(760) 868-2246 

Jane Haggard 
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Desert Quail  Tolers 

Beth Murena 

21832 Viento Road 

Apple Valley, CA. 92308 

First Class Mail 

Advertising Rates 

Business Card…$ 3.00 per month 

1/4 Page………$5.00 per month 

1/2 Page……...$10.00 per month 

Full Page…..….$20.00 per month 

 

All advertising must be to the editor by the first 

      

Next Meeting 

March 24, 2015 

 

 


